
Good afternoon, all.   
 
I hope you are well -- and looking forward to the semester beginning on Monday.  We 
have been working all summer to prepare for our return to school, and we can't wait to 
get started!   
 
As we start the semester, health and safety are front of mind.  We all have a 
responsibility -- to ourselves, to each other, and to our friends and families -- to put 
health and safety first.  That's why we have made so many modifications -- to the 
building, to the class schedule, and to our policies and procedures -- for the coming 
semester. 
 
Tomorrow's Town Hall (6.30 - 7.15 p.m.) is imperative -- so that you know how this 
semester will work and how to get the most out of your education and the 
school's resources.  We also will have our medical expert participate to discuss what 
each of us should be doing to keep ourselves and each other safe.   
 
Please do me a favor and attend.  It is important that every member of our 
community be on the same page. 
 
The link to the Town Hall will be at the following link -- www.stcl.edu/townhall -- tomorrow 
at 6.00 p.m.   
 
I look forward to seeing you -- virtually -- tomorrow night at 6.30. 
 
Thank you for attending, and all the best, 
 
Michael F. Barry, J.D.   
President and Dean 
South Texas College of Law Houston 
713.646.1819   |   1303 San Jacinto Street, Houston, TX  77002 
www.stcl.edu 
  

 
  

Follow me on Twitter @DeanMikeBarry 
 


